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Topic of Presentation Special Education: Completion of all IPRC's & assessments 

Topic or Issue 

Urgent need to complete all outstanding IPRC's and assessments before 

school starts in September 2020 in order to reduce stress and disruption for 

students, families, classmates, teachers and schools. 

Details 

I am concerned about TCDSB's recent decision to postpone some 2019-

2020 IPRC's and assessments for some Special Education students until 

after the start of the new school year in September. All of these relatively 

simple meetings would have ordinarily have been completed before the 

end of June in order to reduce predictable and unnecessary stress and 

disruption (for the students, their families, their classmates, teachers and 

schools) by having thes students start a new school year in the wrong 

placement. 

 

If not properly placed before the first day of school, these students will 

then have to move and start over in a new environment at some later point 

during this very tumultuous school year. Starting in the wrong placement 

would be stressful and disruptive for students in an ordinary year, but will 

be particularly so this year. Also, it does not seem likely if these are not 

completed before the start of school, that staff will have any spare time or 

ability to quickly prioritize, complete, and move and acclimatize the 

students soon after the start of this very unusual new school year in which 

the extra workload is expected to be higher than usual. 



I have submitted the full text of my delegation and relevant excepts from 

other documents. 

Action Requested 

I would like to ask the board and staff to raise the priority for completing 

all of these outstanding IPRC's and assessments before the first day of the 

new school year. 
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